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This year, all Marshall students enjoy the opportunity to
participate in a form of extra-curricular enrichment of their
choice. Now that all students have made their choices,
Enrichment classes are in full swing. Students have their
Enrichment classes twice a month on Friday's for the last hour
of the day. Students will have another opportunity to choose a
new Enrichment class in January. The second choice will start
in February and run for the remainder of the school year.
 
Staff members are providing a variety of indoor and outdoor
options that range from Chess and board games to Ultimate
Frisbee and Cooking.  We encourage you to ask your child
what Enrichment they are in and what they think of it!
 

MARSHALL MEMOS
 

WE ARE MARSHALL & WE ARE DESTINED FOR GREATNESS!
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Students Enjoy Enrichment

615-941-7515

Students learn to play piano during Enrichment

 
https://itsallthurgood.weebly.com/

Enrichment offers students time to play drums, shoot hoops, or cook!

https://www.forbes.com/sites/forbestechcouncil/2018/11/08/moving-target-preparing-todays-minds-for-the-stem-jobs-of-tomorrow/#4c1b32be1477


IMPORTANT DATES & INFO

Calling All Parents

Order Marshall Wear Today!
We are excited to bring an online store where you can purchase
Marshall and SSA approved apparel. The store includes hoodies, t-
shirts, and pullovers in adult and youth sizes for both men and women.
You can conveniently shop until November 26th. Just use the link below
to access the store. All payments will be made online and orders will be
shipped to the school. You can expect your order(s) to arrive within four
weeks of your purchase. Please don’t miss this opportunity to grab
some great gear and show your Marshall pride!
 Store Link:
http://bit.ly/TMMSGEAR

Wrestling- Our next Wrestling match will be Monday November

25th against Apollo @ Marshall. Tickets are $2

Basketball- Our 1st basketball game will be Tuesday Nov. 26th

against Oliver @ Oliver. Tickets are $3

Thanksgiving Break- There will be no school November 27-29.

 

Mr. Hall & Mr. Dollar lead Amend during Enrichment

 If you are interested in helping to relaunch the Marshall PTO/PTA,

please click on the link to take our Parent Organization survey.

Thank you to the parents who have already responded!

http://bit.ly/MarshallParentOrganization
 

Student participates in Ms. Leos's Arts and
Crafts Club during her Enrichment time.

The library provides our students and staff a Word
of the day. It is posted outside the library doors.

Just a reminder, please do not drop off students prior to 8:25 am. There
is no adult supervision prior to this. On most days, we will allow parents
to begin to unload at 8:20 am, so we can move the car line at 8:25 am.
Now that it is getting colder, this is especially unsafe. We appreciate
your cooperation with this expectation.
Also, please pick up your child by 4:15 pm. At 4:30 pm the office closes,
and starting on Monday 11/25, parents will need to come into the gym
(via cafe door) to sign out their child if they arrive later than 4:30 pm.
 

Drop Off & Pick Up Reminder

5th Grade Team engaged in text based planning Conexión Américas provides training to staff

http://bit.ly/TMMSGEAR
http://bit.ly/MarshallParentOrganization
https://www.wsmv.com/news/antioch-stabbing-victim-honored-at-middle-school/article_dbe81c40-f869-11e9-b05b-a30af8333135.html

